
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 8-10-2010 
 
 
Football, volleyball, and cross country practices started 
8-2-2009. 
   
Band summer practices started 8-09-2009 
 
BHS/BJHS students can pick up schedules for 2009-2010 
school year 8-12-2009 
 
Teachers report back the week of August 16 for in-service 
and teacher work days    
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
We are pleased about the ‘Recognized” status achieved by Brackett Junior High School. 
This rating reflects a lot of hard work from everyone involved 
.  
While we are disappointed with the Acceptable Rating at the high school level we are 
pleased about the overall results and wait for the appeal process to run its course and 
hopefully raise the high school to “Recognized” as well. A look at the corrected 
percentages shows that the high school percentages increased in every single measure 
over last year except for one measure which remained the same at 96%. Our entire staff 
and student body deserve congratulations for their hard work that led to this success. 
Others who contributed to this success include parents, community members, and school 
board members.  We should all be very proud of what we have accomplished. 
 
We have had teachers working very hard this summer going to various staff development 
sessions and planning for the new school year.  
 
The high school faculty, as always, would like to express our appreciation for the support 
and leadership from the school board, superintendent, and everyone in the central office.  
Thanks. 


